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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Deborah Castles [deborah@mcgrathproperties.com]
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 2:49 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case no. RO0000079 - One National Engravers

Thank you, Mark. 
 

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health [mailto:Mark.Detterman@acgov.org]  
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2011 2:48 PM 
To: 'Cheung, Robert' 
Cc: Deborah Castles 
Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case no. RO0000079 - One National Engravers 

Hi Robert, Hi Deborah, 
 
Please use this email as acceptance of the revised due dates for the groundwater monitoring and pilot study reports.  I’ll 
look forward to the reports; they could be interesting. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Cheung, Robert [mailto:Robert.Cheung@amec.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 1:53 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Deborah Castles 
Subject: Fuel Leak Case no. RO0000079 - One National Engravers 
 
RE:       GeoTracker ID#T0600101659 

1001 42nd Street, Oakland, CA 
 
 
Good afternoon Mr. Detterman, 
 
On behalf of 1001 42nd Street, LLC, AMEC Geomatrix is currently scheduled to locate monitoring well MW-B1 and 
implement the Pilot Study by installing extraction well EW-1 and vapor monitoring points VP-1 through VP-3 on the 
subject property beginning April 14, 2011. In addition, on-site groundwater monitoring wells (BES-1 and MW-B1 through 
MW-B4) and off-site wells (CW-1 through CW-3) will be gauged and redeveloped on April 15, and samples will be 
collected on April 18, 2011. The Pilot Study will continue until the first week of May.  Due to the time needed to document, 
tabulate, and prepare the requested technical reports, we would like to respectfully request an extension for the submittal 
of the Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Report to June 3, 2011, and for the submittal of the Report of Pilot Study to 
June 17, 2011. 
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Please respond to this email with your concurrence.  If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to 
call.  Thank you for your assistance on this project. 
 
Respectfully, Robert 
 
 
 
Robert H. Cheung | Senior Toxicologist Risk Assessor 
AMEC Geomatrix, Inc. 
2101 Webster Street, Suite 1200 | Oakland, CA  94612 
510.663.4299 (direct) | 510.663.4141 (fax) | 510.529.5948 (cell) | robert.cheung@amec.com 
 
The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may also be subject to 
applicable privileges. Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please immediately notify the sender. Please also remove this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any 
other storage device. 
 
 
 
 

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. 
Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged information. 
If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents. 
If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete and destroy the message. 


